
NORTH MARSHALL WATER DISTRICT 

                        96 Carroll Road, Benton, Kentucky 42025 

                   Telephone (270) 527-3208            Fax (270) 527-3039 

 

 

 

February 10, 2023 

 

Ms. Linda Bridwell PE 

Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY  40601 

 

RE:  North Marshall Water District 

 Case No. 2021-00333 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 

Construction of the improvements associated with the above referenced case was completed on 

January 10, 2023.  The Engineer’s has requested additional time to prepare record “as-built” drawings 

for the project as identified as Item 6 in the Commission’s Order dated September 17, 2021 order.  The 

North Marshall Water District is requesting 45 additional days to finish preparation of the said drawings.  

The District will submit documentation of the total costs associated with the project next week.   

 

Your consideration of this request is most appreciated.  Please feel free to contact me at 270-527-3208 

if you have any questions or if I can provide additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
 

Roger L. Colburn PE, PLS 

General Manager 

 


